
 

 

 
September 16, 2014 
 

 
RE: Amending Order; Mandatory Code of Practice for the Care and 
Handling of Dairy Cattle On-Farm  
 
 
On behalf of the BCDA board, we support the changes to the Amending 
Order as outlined in the September 4, 2014 Industry Notice. 
 
We look forward to further consultations on the development and 
implementation of protocols that would result in the suspension or 
cancellation of producer license as well as the penalty structure around 
animal welfare and how those protocols would be applied.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dave Taylor 

Chairperson 

BC Dairy Association  


